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Growth.... Innovation... Community 
 

The Malta Business and Professional Association (MBPA) is the voice for business leaders in 

the Malta area. We promote and advance the commercial, industrial, civic climate and  

general interests of the business and professional enterprises in Malta. Our members include re-

tailers, industrial, cultural, non-profit and service organizations. 

Host an MBPA Networking Breakfast or Mixer in 2015 
A great way to gain exposure for your business! 

To host a breakfast or mixer, you must be an MBPA member; have the capacity to fit 30+ fellow 

members and guests comfortably and have adequate parking.  For full details on hosting a breakfast 

or mixer, contact Zuzana Kaplan, Programs Chair, at zkaplan@adirondacktrust.com. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
2015 Annual Association Dinner 

Wednesday, February 25, 2015 

Panza’s Restaurant 

     Cocktails      6:00 - 7:00 pm  

  Dinner         7:00 - 8:00 pm 

     Program      Begins at 8:00 pm 

Join us as we hear from Philip Morris, CEO of Proctors, about  

“A Funny Thing Happened...On the Way to Schenectady!” 

$45 Members;  $55 Non-Members 

All reservations made after Monday, February 23rd  are $55  

For reservations please visit www.MaltaBPA.com or email MaltaBPA@gmail.com 
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PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

MALTA’S REAL ESTATE CORNER 
Information provided by Pinnacle Realty 

 

As of 

February 1, 2015 
 

# Single Family Homes Currently On The Market:     82 

# Homes Sold Year To Date:              9 

Average Sales Price:           $296,788 

Average Days on the market:        42 

TO REACH MBPA: 
 

EMAIL: MaltaBPA@gmail.com 

 

PHONE:  518-288-8009 

Welcome to February 2015!  The snowfall for the season is pushing 50 inches and we still have a 

half a season to go! 
 

Why the happy dance?  In January we were concerned that there would not be enough snow for the 

winter festival at Brown’s Beach.  Fortunately, that problem has been resolved.  Not a fan of the 

great white north; then plan to join us, indoors, on February 25th as we celebrate the Malta Business 

and Professional Association’s Annual Dinner at Panza’s. 
 

This year we have secured a speaker I believe will be quite engaging, entertaining, and a person who 

knows the region.  Philip Morris, CEO of Proctors, will share with us some of the challenges he has 

encountered while working to turn not only Proctors but downtown Schenectady around into a desti-

nation location.  
 

We expect tickets to go quickly, so I encourage you to act quickly if you would like to meet new cli-

ents, customers, partners and hear how a man with a vision was able to pull a theater back from the 

brink and help a community in the process. 
 

Our January luncheon was postponed due to safety concerns, and it turns out that the weather warn-

ings that caused the concerns were slightly exaggerated.  Not to worry, the luncheon has been re-

scheduled for late April. 
 

We have a breakfast scheduled for Wednesday, 2/11, at the Courtyard by Marriott in Saratoga 

Springs Excelsior Springs Ballroom. The subject will be “Ways to Encourage and Promote a Health-

ier Lifestyle for Employees”, which is good for all of us.    
 

I encourage everyone to come out to one of our upcoming events and meet the other members of the 

association.  Not sure how to network, look for a Board member, tell them you are new and ask for 

some help.  We are here to assist new and established members; we are interested in your thoughts of 

what you feel we are doing well and what we should be doing more of.  Interested in learning more 

about the association and the different committees; come to an event and we can answer the ques-

tions and get you connected to the person in charge of that committee.  Perhaps from that simple start 

your next step will be joining the Board?   
 

I believe in the Malta Business & Professional Association and what it has the potential to do for the 

members.  I suggest you consider the opportunity and let’s see if, together, we can have a strong 

2015.  
 

Kevin             Kevin C. Harkins, President 



In the Boardroom 

Taste of Malta 
 

The 7th Annual Taste of Malta event is scheduled for Tues-

day, July 2a1st.   

 

Watch for more information on how to get involved! 

 

If you’re interested in helping out next year, please contact 

Karen at Karen@CapitalInteriorscapes.com. 

                                

    Karen McGowan, Taste of Malta Chair 

MBPA 5K 
 

The Malta 5K committee is gearing up for their 2015 

event! 
 

To volunteer, please contact the chair, Paul Loomis, at 

ploomis@gilbaneco.com. 
 

To keep up to date on all events regarding 2015, please go 

to our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/malta5k. 
 

Paul Loomis, MBPA 5K Chair      

Technology 
We have great technology services provided to MBPA 

members that you could use to get your message out and 

build your business!  All it takes is a little time and per-

haps some conversation with me (Ray Patterson) to talk 

about what message you want to get out, and how we can 

assist in doing that! 
 

At the recent October networking luncheon, several mem-

bers mentioned upcoming events and activities that will be 

highlighted in the weekly email blasts (if those members 

send email’s to Pam Grandin (Maltabpa@gmail.com).  We 

will also be listing some of those “special notices” on the 

MBPA website.  
 

As always, I am looking for ways to improve OUR organi-

zation website, so please let me know what you think 

would improve your utility of our site! 
 

   Ray Patterson 

Technology Chair 
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Program 
   

The Program Committee  is seeking venues for June—

December 2015!  If you’re interested in hosting a Network-

ing Breakfast, Luncheon or Mixer, please let Zuzana 

Kaplan know soon!  If you have program suggestions to 

make, let her know that, too.  Keep in mind that you don’t 

have to be a restaurant to host!   Contact us to find out how 

to get involved and how to showcase your business!  
 

If you have a topic that you’d like to see covered at a break-

fast or some other event, please let us know.  These events 

are designed to aid you, our members, in meeting your fel-

low MBPA partners, so please help us help you!  And be 

sure to check out the website to see the upcoming events!  

Please email ZKaplan@adirondacktrust.com. 
     

Zuzana Kaplan 

Programs Chair 

Board Development 
 

Please keep your eyes and ears open for potential 

board candidates throughout 2015!  If you or some-

one you know is interested in finding out more about 

joining the board, please contact Anthony DePasqua-

le, Nominating Committee Chair, at ADePasqua-

le@SaratogaCare.org. 

Anthony DePasquale, Nominating Committee Chair 

Membership 
 

It’s not too late to renew your 2015 membership!  Dues are 

only $75 for business and individual members and $25 for 

Not-for-Profit members.   
 

Note that if you own more than one business with different 

names, you may register each business at a discount of $50 

after one full membership is paid.  If you have questions, let 

us know at MaltaBPA@gmail.com. 
 

Watch for your Membership Packet to arrive in the next two 

weeks. 
 

Comments, thoughts, suggestions may be emailed to  

MaltaBPA@gmail.com.           

        Ray Patterson, 1st Vice President, Membership Chair 

Marketing 
Do you offer a member-to-member discount? Check the 

website to be sure your most current offer is listed and we'll 

share it for you in our monthly newsletters! 

Also, happy to promote your preferred social media chan-

nels anytime. Message us with the link to your preferred 

Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, Pinterest or Instagram page 

via the MBPA Facebook page message function and we'll 

make it happen. 

Marketing Committee 

http://www.facebook.com/malta5k
mailto:Maltabpa@gmail.com


FREE Ballston Spa Film Festival, Inc.’s Classic Monthly Movie 

 Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner 
 

“A love story of today.” (1967) 
 

Sidney Poitier portrays a handsome, successful doctor who comes to dinner with his fiancée only to 
find that her liberal parents (Spencer Tracy and Katherine Hepburn) may not be as accepting as they 

thought they were. 
 

“After all, a lot of people are going to think we are a shocking pair” 
 

Saturday, February 21st  
6:45 pm 

Ballston Spa High School Auditorium 
220 Ballston Avenue, Ballston Spa 

 

FREE TO ATTEND & OPEN TO EVERYONE 

Join us each month to share a well-known classic film with fellow film fans, your 

friends & family! Introduce your kids, grandkids, parents, friends to the films that 

made the big screen special! 
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Member Events 
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AMERICAN RED CROSS AND BSNB  

PARTNER FOR BLOOD DRIVES 
 

Ballston Spa National Bank (BSNB) and the American Red Cross are teaming up to sponsor two community 

blood drives on Monday, Feb. 9, 2015. The blood drives will be held from noon to 6 p.m. at BSNB Corporate 

Plaza, 990 State Route 67, in Ballston Spa and at the Malta Community Center, 1 Bayberry Drive in Malta.   
 

Recent winter weather conditions and widespread flu have impacted some donors’ ability to give blood or plate-

lets. Since the beginning of January, dozens of blood drives have been canceled in the state due to the weather 

and as a result, hundreds of donations went uncollected. The American Red Cross and BSNB urge healthy, eligi-

ble donors to take this opportunity to make an appointment to give. 
 

The Red Cross is asking eligible blood donors of all blood types to donate blood during the winter months to 

strengthen the community’s blood supply. Approximately every two seconds a patient in the United States needs 

blood. That’s why your blood donation through the Red Cross is so important. Walk-ins are always welcome, but 

donors are encouraged to schedule an appointment in advance by calling 1-800-RED CROSS or by visiting red-

crossblood.org. 

BSNB MATCHES CUSTOMER DONATIONS  

TO BENEFIT FOOD PANTRIES 
 

During the bank’s fifth annual food drive, customers gave nearly $3,400 in monetary donations and in response 

BSNB provided a matching gift of $3,400. The combined total of $6,800 benefits twelve organizations located 

across the region. Non-perishable food items were also collected and donated. 
 

“Our customers were very generous in contributing to this year’s food drive and BSNB is more than happy to in-

crease our matching commitment to support their contributions dollar for dollar,” said Christopher R. Dowd, pres-

ident and CEO. “The food pantries in our communities provide a crucial service. We hope that our efforts will 

help sustain their mission and make the new year a little brighter for those in need.” 
 

Many area food pantries benefited from the drive including: Christ Episcopal Church Food Pantry, Christ’s 

Cupboard – First Baptist Church, United Methodist Church – Ballston Spa, Saratoga Economic Opportunity 

Council, CAPTAIN Food Pantry, Malta Community Center, and more in surrounding communities.  

BSNB DONATES TO SHELLSTRONG FOUNDATION 
 

BSNB recently presented a $5,000 donation to the SHELLSTRONG Foundation to sponsor the January 31st Spir-

its of Strength Celebration, a fundraiser in Key Hall at Proctors in Schenectady. With a goal of helping kids in 

need, the SHELLSTRONG Foundation has donated over $100,000 to The Melodies Center for Childhood Cancer 

and Blood Disorders at Albany Medical Center, Double H Ranch in Lake Luzerne, and to high school scholarship 

recipients and community members in need.  

Burnt Hills residents, Matt and Kim Shell, created the SHELLSTRONG Foundation in 2011.  The Shells’ son, 

Jacob, was diagnosed at age 8 with stage 4 neuroblastoma, a rare form of childhood cancer.  Now at age 14, Jacob 

is cancer-free.  “We are forever grateful to our community for the immense support it gave our family when Jacob 

was ill.  Now, we are proud to join forces with BSNB to support others going through similar circumstances,” 

said Matt Shell.      

“Under the direction of a strong leadership team, the SHELLSTRONG Foundation has made a significant differ-

ence in the lives of children and families in need,” said Christopher R. Dowd, BSNB president and CEO. “In 

making this contribution, we at BSNB hope to assist the Foundation in furthering their support of the communi-

ty.” 
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Member News 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 11TH     
 

FREE IRS Webinar: Tips vs. Service Charges –  
What are they and how are they reported? 

  
This one-hour webinar is for Tax Professionals and Organizations, Small Businesses and Or-
ganizations and Payroll Professionals.  Discussed topics include Tips – Employee and Em-
ployer Responsibilities; Tips vs. Service Charges; Revenue Ruling 2012 – 18; Form 8027 – 

Employer’s Annual Information Return of Tip Income and Allocated Tips; Additional Medicare 
Tax on Tips; and a Live Q & A session. 

 
Wednesday, February 11

th
   

2:00pm Eastern Time  
 

Register & Attend: 
Click on the link below to register for the session 

http://www.visualwebcaster.com/event.asp?id=101225 

 BALLSTON SPA FILM FESTIVAL, INC. 

ATTENDS 2015 SUNDANCE FILM FESTIVAL  

HELD IN PARK CITY, UTAH 
 

From January 21st—January 28th, member Ballston Spa Film Festival, Inc., was represented in Park 

City, Utah by Pamela Grandin, Treasure of the organization and Director of the short film festival. 

 

While in attendance, Grandin made numerous industry contacts  and sought additional ideas for ex-

panding the  annual short film festival slated for Friday, August 7th and Saturday, August 8th, 2015. 

 

This year’s planning committee is kicking off in February and are seeking committee members and vol-

unteers in all areas including graphic design, PR & marketing, sponsorships, event activities, etc.  If you 

or anyone you know is interested in helping with the 2015 Ballston Spa International Short Film Festi-

val, please contact Pam Grandin at Pam@BSpaFilm.org. 
 

Additional information about BSFF, Inc., the annual film festival and their free monthly movies can be 

found at www.BSpaFilm.org. 

Member Resources 

http://www.visualwebcaster.com/event.asp?id=101225


Member Resources 
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Capital District Small Business Forum Part I Webinar 

tǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ōȅ LƴǘŜǊƴŀƭ wŜǾŜƴǳŜ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ {ǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊ [ƛŀƛǎƻƴ CƛŜƭŘ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ н рΣ нлм р 
мΥллtΦaΦ ς нΥ ллtΦaΦ 

 

This small business forum will provide the most up to date information relating to the small business  

taxpayer.  The following agencies will present: 

IRS, Sr. Stakeholder Liaison, Susan R. Jensky 

NYS Tax & Finance, Business Ombudswoman/Dir. Bus. Education, Mwisa Chisunka 

US DOL-OSHA, Albany Director, Kim Castillon 

NYS Small Business Development Center (NYSSBDC), Director, Bill Brigham 

US SBA, Sr. Area Manager, Erica Choi 

 

Pre-registration is required. To register, please contact Sr. Stakeholder Liaison Susan Jensky by e-mail at Su-

san.R.Jensky@irs.gov  Please respond no later than Friday, February 20, 2015. 
 

In your registration e-mail, please include the following information: Your name, Name of organization that 

you represent, Title, Telephone Number, E-mail address 

 

This Webinar will be delivered via WebInterpoint. All registrants will receive instructions on how to partici-

pate a few days before the event. 

REGIONAL ALLIANCE FOR A CREATIVE ECONOMY:  
CREATIVE ECONOMY NETWORKING RECEPTION 

 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 23
RD
     

 

It's not always easy for people in creative industries and jobs to meet and make connections... 
but the Regional Alliance for a Creative Economy is changing that! 

 
Join the Regional Alliance for a Creative Economy (led by Center for Economic Growth and 
the Community Foundation for the Greater Capital Region) for an informal and fun reception 
where you can mix and mingle with fellow creatives, business and nonprofit leaders, and po-

tential supporters! 
 

Monday, February 23rd 
5:00pm – 6:30pm 

The Arts Center of the Capital Region 
265 River Street, Troy 

 
**The event is free, but registration is required.**  

mailto:Susan.R.Jensky@irs.gov
mailto:Susan.R.Jensky@irs.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZTtUZ3imBvtZ7M1sMElyVpNSrj49xWjvNvLjwE83FU7mAe3J197DiFpEvv9bCL-mXNDCB0EYW76nnLQMfSAAd6mJti3VJ_0ulloIFJBznbwrb5PM7Voxu7qkUIBtVEEpAhqn-K_Y_BcIZtiNluC2xX_3zw0noVkinl-JXaoZJDM=&c=xkYD7dvqBvFz5adPkslBx9gutPHZmz_mQv5OAcZ1X7pCKrB9pE1sf
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZTtUZ3imBvtZ7M1sMElyVpNSrj49xWjvNvLjwE83FU7mAe3J197DiENYA4faJTXDzDkKefQeCOGuBR6m5SYcvXZTWxjqnnjyQqyIZCcLNiJyEQKx1vKBq-Cq3I7CEVfvt3O9uPFO8L97zkF1yR7dwsxcAYFc1hbF&c=xkYD7dvqBvFz5adPkslBx9gutPHZmz_mQv5OAcZ1X7pCKrB9pE1sfQ==&ch=6TJXq
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZTtUZ3imBvtZ7M1sMElyVpNSrj49xWjvNvLjwE83FU7mAe3J197DiD8a6Rye3w4d3kBLM_iT-zC9wObG4UZeNZGUu0cOCTvG1WV8WDZxuqUGpFNtmHx_3pPx6FayrDGFn9CSl76ZTkKsBvlnSq2xl1hbTu5RKk53ZJuGxuYpZa4=&c=xkYD7dvqBvFz5adPkslBx9gutPHZmz_mQv5OAcZ1X7pCKrB9pE1sf
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Member News 

 
NEW: BREAKFAST AT THE 

MILL 
 

 
 
 
The Mill on Round Lake is now serving breakfast on Saturday and Sunday from 8 a.m. - 1 p.m. The reg-
ular menu will also be offered beginning at 11:30 a.m. Breakfast club cards are available. If you buy 
five breakfasts your sixth is free, and the first Saturday of each month is double punch day. 
 

¢ƘŜ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ƳŜƴǳ ƻũŜǊǎΥ 
French Toast • Peanut Butter Pie French Toast • Pancakes • Apple Crumble Pancakes  

Southwest Breakfast Burrito • Mill Breakfast Special • Breakfast Sandwich • Breakfast Pizza  
Eggs Benedict • Ham and Swiss Omelet •Tater Tot Home Fries • Corned Beef Hash 

Ham and Bacon Egg Rolls • Fresh Doughnut Bites  
 

The complete menu is available on our website: ǿǿǿΦƳȅŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜǘŀǾŜǊƴǎΦŎƻƳ    
 

According to The Mill on Round Lake Manager Michael Callagan, “We want to be known as a 
year-round destination, not just as an ideal summer place to be. We felt that our cozy Adirondack at-
mosphere would be the perfect setting for a hearty breakfast on a winter weekend. The guys in the 
kitchen are pumped about a new project. Plus adding breakfast has allowed us to keep some of our 
summer help on. They would not have had shifts if breakfast was not around. Chelsea and Guinevere 
worked primarily on the patio all summer and are happy they are still part of the team. This has given 
them the opportunity to really get to know our regulars. Now that they are inside they are mastering 
their bartending skills and building a great relationship with our year-round guests.” 
 

IƛǎǘƻǊȅ 
The Mill on Round Lake was opened by owner Wayne Beale in 2008 and was his third venture in the neighborhood tavern 
business. He bought The Rusty Nail in 1999 and Bentley’s Tavern in 2002. In December 2013, he added Ravenswood to the 
tavern family. Whether these Saratoga County taverns are a home away from home or a haven from the outside world for 
a few hours, they try to make everyone feel welcome. They are also committed to making a difference in their community 
in ways that range from sponsoring fundraisers to providing free soda to designated drivers. 
The four pubs have become popular places to gather with family and friends for casual dining and private parties. They 
have nearly 50 live music bookings each month, and there is never a cover charge. Their monthly calendar can be found on 
their website: www.myfavoritetaverns.com. 
 

[h/!¢Lhb{: 

w!±9b{²hh5 t¦. ω 1021 Route 146, Clifton Park, NY 12065 ω 371-8771 

w¦{¢¸ b!L[ DwL[[ !b5 ¢!±9wb ω 1781 Route 9, Clifton Park, NY 12065 ω 371-9875 

.9b¢[9¸Ω{ ¢!±9wb ω Parade Ground Village, 4 Hemphill Place, Malta, NY 12020 ω 899-4300 

¢I9 aL[[ hb wh¦b5 [!Y9 ω 2121 Route 9, Round Lake, NY 12151 ω 899-LAKE 



AXA Advisors, LLC, Steven Brown 

Capital Consulting Group, LLC, Ray Patterson 

Capital InteriorScapes, LLC, Karen McGowan 

Couch White, LLP, Melanie LaFond 

Curtis Lumber, Doug Ford 

Dr. Lorraine DelRosso, LLC, Dr. Lorraine DelRosso 

Dugan Hill Enterprises, Inc., Diana Dwyer 

Edward Jones, Deborah Christopher 

Edward W. Swanson, Edward W. Swanson 

Fragomeni Insurance & Financial Services, Inc., David Fragomeni 

Friends of the Mohawk Towpath Scenic Byway, Eric Hamilton 

Furniture Theatre, Ed Caro 

Fusion Systems Engineering, Mark Cambria 

High Performance Learning Center, Phil Harnden 

Hopmeier Evans Gage Insurance, Dave Evans 

Hunter Learning Solutions, LLC, Pamela Grandin 

JC Parker Fine Art, Carol & JC Parker 

Make It Fit, LLC, Melissa Grattan 

Malta Animal Hospital, Jake Zaidel 

Mark Roschinsky, DMD, Mark Roschinsky 

Modern Press, Patrick Ryan 

Nelson Beebe, Certified Public Accountant, Nelson Beebe 

Northeast Spine & Wellness, Joseph Gulyas 

Northwestern Mutual Financial Network, Charles Martin 

Panza’s Restaurant, Tony Panza 

Pellegrino Imports of Malta, Steven Ferrotti 

Pinnacle Realty Saratoga LLC, Bruce McClellan 

Pioneer Bank, Patricia McFee 

Quick Response Restoration, Vincent Laurenzo 

Roosevelt Inn & Suites, Donald Lawrence 

Saratoga Human Resources Solutions, Inc., James Marco 

Service Extraordinaire, Kristan Galarneau 

TapSnap 1080, Michael Williams 

Tara Thomas Design, Tara Thomas 

Tech Valley Continuity LLC, Geoff Turner 

Today’s Limousine, Karl Dominic 

Welcome Relief Massage Therapy, Jennifer Narkiewicz 

Westaff, Maire Masterson 

Member to Member Discounts 
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Please to keep in mind that many of our members offer Member-to-Member discounts.  As reminder, here is a 

current list of those members who offer discounts.  If you don’t see your name on this list and would like to  

participate in offering benefits to fellow members, please contact Pam at MaltaBPA@gmail.com. 

PLEASE BE SURE TO CHECK OUT THESE SITES FOR ADDITIONAL AREA EVENTS 

The Chamber of Southern Saratoga County 

www.SouthernSaratoga.org 

The Saratoga County Chamber  

www.Saratoga.org 

Saratoga Convention & Tourism Bureau 

www.DiscoverSaratoga.org 

Saratoga Mama 

www.SaratogaMama.com/calendar/ 

My Favorite Taverns 

www.MyFavoriteTaverns.com 

http://www.SouthernSaratoga.org
http://www.Saratoga.org
http://www.DiscoverSaratoga.org
http://www.SaratogaMama.com/calendar/
http://www.MyFavoriteTaverns.com


To register for any of our events, visit our website at www.MaltaBPA.com and follow the event links on the front page. 

You can also pay online! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February 2015 

February 2015 Events 
 
 

Networking Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, February 11th 
Location: Courtyard by Marriott - Saratoga 
Springs Excelsior Springs Ballroom 
47Excelsior Avenue, Saratoga Springs 

7:30—9:00am  
Speaker: Amy Wert, Capital Consulting Group 

 

Annual Dinner 
 

Wednesday, February 25th 
Location: Panzaôs Restaurant 
510 Route 9P, Saratoga Springs 

6:00 pm - 9:00pm 

March 2015 Events 
 
 

Networking Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, March 11th 
Location: TBA 
7:30—9:00am  

Speaker: Penny Hill, HVCC 
 

Networking Mixer 
 

Wednesday, March 18th 
Location: Manginoôs Ristorante 
149 Route 9P, Saratoga Springs 

5:30 - 7:00pm 

April Events 
Breakfast: Wednesday, Apr. 15th 
Luncheon: Wednesday, Apr. 22nd 

 
May Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, May 13th 
Mixer: Wednesday, May 20th 

 
June Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, June 10th 
Luncheon: Wednesday, June 24th 

 
July Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, July 14th 
Taste of Malta: Tuesday, July 21st 

 

September Events 
Breakfast: Wednesday, Sept. 9th 
Malta 5K: Saturday, Sept. 12th 
Mixer: Wednesday, Sept. 16th 

 
October Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, Oct.13th 
Luncheon: Wednesday, Oct. 28th 

 
November Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, Nov. 11th 
Mixer: Wednesday, Nov. 18th 

 
December Events 

Annual Meeting/Election & Holiday Mixer: 
Wednesday, Dec. 16th 

2015 MBPA COMMITTEES 
 
 

Malta 5K - Paul Loomis, Chair 

Marketing 

Membership - Ray Patterson, Chair 

Programs - Zuzana Kaplan, Chair 

Taste of Malta - Karen McGowan, Chair 

Technology—Ray Patterson, Chair 


